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Good morning all, 
 
You are probably aware that some cordons are still in operation on the Port Hills, with varying degrees 
of access permitted. Hotspots are still being extinguished and there is a continuing risk of fires flaring up 
over the next few weeks. 
 
Many cordons have now been lifted and public access is not technically prohibited, however EOC has 
requested that we carefully consider whether scheduled works should proceed at this time, due to the 
community remaining stressed and potentially requiring urgent access to lifeline (exit) routes.  
 
To reduce community stress while fire control operations continue and to protect available alternative 
routes, we are issuing a general restriction to non-essential works within the area indicated in the 
attached maps for the next few weeks (month of March). If you wish to seek exceptions around specific 
works or have any queries please contact the Duty TMC at tmc@ccc.govt.nz or 941 8842 in the first 
instance. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 

 

Simon Harty   BE Civil (Hons) / Temporary Traffic Management Team Leader 
Christchurch Transport Operations Centre (CTOC)  
A partnership of CCC, NZTA and Ecan  

DDI: +64 3 941 6465 / M: +64 21 427 462  
E: simon.harty@tfc.govt.nz / w: www.tfc.govt.nz  
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